
 

 

 

Today is October 9, 2015  
 

Midterm grades  

Midterm grades are due October 26, via 
MYDUSIS (directly entered from MYDUSIS, or 
through Blackboard). Required for all first year 
students, highly recommended for others.  

 

It's time to schedule 
advisee meetings   

Students register for spring starting November 2. 
Advisors should meet with advisees to review 
course selection prior to students' registration 
times, which they can check at:   
http://www.drake.edu/studentrecords/registration/  
Advisors can get a list of their advisees through 
MYDUSIS and can email them all using the icon 
at the bottom of the advisee listing in MYDUSIS. 
That page also contains quick links to students' 
information including expected graduation date 
(follow the student information link). 

 

Candy! 
Candy will be available the weeks of October 19 
and 26 in the SOE Curriculum Library. Please 
donate candy if you are able, and come to eat a 
piece if and when you need one.  

 

Japan America Society 
of Iowa invite 
Dear Educators and community leaders,  
Today, I am sending you an announcement for 

Fall SOE clean up 
times scheduled 
We have ordered an extra dumpster 
and extra shredders for the Fall, 2015 
SOE cleanup times. Please start with 
the common spaces in your efforts to 
make the SOE a more pleasant place 
to work and visit. 
FOR FACULTY: 12-1 pm on Tuesday, 
October 27 (before the faculty meeting. 
Staff are invited but not required to 
participate at this time). 
FOR STAFF: 1:45-3 pm on 
Wednesday, Oct 28 (after the staff 
meeting).  

 

South Africa 
Sally Beisser and Laura Kieran are in 
South Africa at one of Drake's partner 
schools, University of KwaZulu-Natal. 
They have sent detailed updates and 
are doing well and making great 
connections.  

 

Tech Talk 
invitation 
Friends, Colleagues and Invited 
Guests, 
The Doc 360-Technology and 
Leadership class will be putting on 
TECH Talks from 9:00-noon on 
Saturday, Oct. 17th in the Sussman 
Theater.  Sussman Theater is located 
in the basement of Olmsted Hall on the 
Drake campus.  These TECH Talks are 



a rare, educational event on Oct 17th (Sat). We 
have a few community members in town, who 
had experienced Japanese Internment Camp 
during the WWII. Our organization, Japan 
America Society of Iowa (JASI), is happy to 
present two wonderful speakers, who will share 
their difficult but inspiring stories about the 
Japanese internment camp. The event is free 
and open to the public. Please let others know 
this wonderful opportunity as well.  
Thank you very much.  
Hiromi Umeda, President of JASI.  

 

 

modeled after the popular TED Talks 
though the focus will be specifically on 
technology and leadership.  Each talk 
will be 10 minutes or less with value to 
the field.  These student presentations 
are the culminating project for the class 
that will be insightful and 
inspirational.  If you are interested in 
hearing some or all of these talks 
please stop in and enjoy. 
Here are a couple of the topics for the 
TECH Talks: 
Training or Technology: Which first to 
facilitate change? 
Insights on technology adoption: Do we 
need a blueprint? 
How Open Educational Resources are 
changing Education. 
The importance of technologies to 
assess student learning. 
Are millennials best to lead technology 
initiatives? 
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